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June 6 2019 
Le 6 juin, 2019 
Kuq̓ukupku 
 (Ripening of the Strawberries) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission statement:  "To engage our learners to reach their 
potential in a safe and supportive community."  

 

Popsicles for Haiti Sales 

Mrs. Gauthier/Mrs. Reinarz grade 5 class will be selling popsicles for 

Haiti every Friday after the school wide run.   Popsicles will be $1 each. 

Every $10 provides 4 people with medical care. 

Grade 2 / 3 Fun Run 

Our first ever T.M. Fun Run for grade 2/3 

students is happening on June 7th!  

We’re looking for volunteers to be on the 

trail and direct students where to go (and 

cheer them on of course).  If you can 

help, please email 

Ashley.Filipe@sd5.bc.ca  

We’ll be getting organized for the run 

right after lunch and the race should start 

around 1:15 if all goes to plan.  Good luck 

to all runners.  

 

 

 

June 7 

Grade 2/3 Fun Run PM 

June 7 

New Kindergarten Orientation  

- For new Kindergarten 

students registered for 

September.   

- English K, 9 – 10 

- French K, 10:45 – 11:45 

June 10 

Band Concert – 1:15 pm 

June 13 

PAC Hot Lunch 

June 14 

Pro-D Day - 

students do not attend 

June 27 

Last day of school – 

Dismissal at 11:00 am 
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Hot Lunch Apprentice 

We have been so thankful for Somer Wolfs who has been the Hot Lunch Coordinator.  Next year will be 

her last year organizing it and she is looking for someone to mentor for the 2019-2020 year and take 

over the following year.  If you’re interested, please contact Somer Wolfs.  someydawn@yahoo.ca 

District Track Meet 

We were fortunate to have a beautiful day for our District Track 
meet.  Lots of sun and some wind to keep us cool.  The firefighters 
even showed up to cool everyone down.   
 
The track meet is not possible without the parent volunteers timing 
the races and helping at the races.  Thanks to everyone who was 
able to contribute to this great day.   
 
Students who didn’t receive their ribbons that day should have 
already passed that information to Mrs. Hart.  Those ribbons 
should arrive next week.  
 

Save-On Foods 
This year T.M. has received over $2000 from Save-on-Foods, thanks to your help in asking the cashier to 
put 5% of your purchases towards our school.   A big thank you to Save-On-Foods for supporting our 
school!  

Next Year Information 

If you are considering changing programs, schools, or are moving can you please contact the office?  It 

is very important as we begin to look forward to next year.  Thank you! 

Lost and Found  

Our lost and found is once again over flowing!  Next time you’re in the school please come and take a 

look to see if anything belongs to you.  All items will be donated at the end of the school year.   

Last Day of School 

Just a reminder that the last day of school for students in on June 27th, dismissal is at 11 am. 

mailto:someydawn@yahoo.ca
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Our last PAC meeting of the year ended in the garden that we’ve 

been working so hard to build.  Thanks so much to our PAC who 

have been fundraising, writing grants, building beds, shoveling dirt, 

pulling weeds, researching playgrounds and creating opportunities 

to build community through fun events for our students.   

Students in Mme. Ingrid’s 

grade 4 planting their 

seedlings that they’ve been 

caring for.  
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Month at a Glance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

  

June 7  Grade 2/3 Fun Run, afternoon 

June 7 New Kindergarten Orientation – September entry 

June 10 Band Concert – 1:15pm for parents 

June 13 PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza/Booster Juice smoothies 

June 14 Pro-D Day – students do not attend 

June 27 Last day of school – dismissal 11:00 am 

  

Every time you, your family or friends shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the 

cashier to put 5% of your purchases towards our school.  We use these funds 

to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field 

studies.   

 Thanks  Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!   

 


